
 
 

 

 
 
 
RE: Certificate of Analysis (COA) 

 

 

 

Dear Customer: 

 

Inline Plastics Corp. does not produce the plastic sheet that is used to form the containers that we 

supply to our customers. We do however; require our suppliers of the plastic sheet to supply us 

with a Certificate of Conformance certifying the FDA requirements for food contact. With that, 

Inline Plastics Corp. can certify the plastic sheet, that produces our products, will comply with 

the FDA requirements for food contact. A Certificate of Analysis (COA) is not required, 

however, our statement for COC is printed on each packing list for each shipment. 

 

Regards, 

 

Brian Simoes 
 
Corporate Quality & Compliance Manager 

 

January 7, 2022 

 


